COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
7.1, Fenchureh Strect, E.C 3.

Enclosure, : 16th January, 1946,

T

Dear Sir,
U.,N.L, VALENCIA, YARD NO. 40.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the 4th instant, and to inform you in reply that the plan
forwarded therewith showing the coupling between the
erank and thrust shafts has been noted and is in order,

I should point out, however, that the coupling referred
to In my communication to you of the 10th ultimo and in
previous correspondence 1s the loose coupling between the
thrust and screw shafts shown in outline on drawing No.256M,
and I shall be glad to receive particulars of this coupling.

One copy of the plan forwarded 1s returned herewith,
Yours faithfully,
Secretary, NCY

F. Larrucea Esq.,

BARCELONA., 20788 (- 207 88?\ Aee




